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MEMO 
 
 
TO:      Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Brad Solon, Building Official  
 
DATE:  July 25, 2006 
 
SUBJECT: Eglin Street 
 
The eastern most portion of Eglin Street will be connecting with N Elk Vale Road as shown on 
the attached documents.   The extension of Eglin Street to N Elk Vale Road will cause a short 
portion of the existing Eglin Street north of the railroad to remain. The existing portion of Eglin 
Street north of the railroad must be renamed to avoid having two different portions of street with 
same name.   
 
The property owners along that portion of old Eglin Street have been contacted and were asked 
for comment on a possible street name.  One (1) property owner responded and requested "K & 
W Boulevard".  
 
Other streets in the area are named after Air Force Bases.  Several names of other Air Force 
Bases that are not in conflict with other street names in Pennington County are; Edwards, 
Langley, Nellis, Tyndall, and McGuire.  E-911 has been contacted and these names are suitable 
for street names. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends the Planning Commission name of that 
portion of Eglin Street north of the railroad to Edwards Street.   
 
   
 


